November 8, 2023



Airdrie Minor Hockey Association Ron Ebbeson Twin Arena 200 East Lake Crescent NE Airdrie, AB T4A 2H8

Dear AMHA Executive Committee.

On behalf of Airdrie City Council and the citizens of Airdrie, I take pleasure in extending our sincere support to the Airdrie U15 Female AA bid committee as potential hosts for the U15 Female AA Provincial Championships March 21-24, 2024.

Our community has seen strong development for female hockey with new divisions opening for these talented players and looks forward to continued growth for our female athletes. Hosting this Provincial Championship will undoubtedly attract more young female players aspiring to play in the high-performance leagues.

The prospect of hosting the U15 Female AA Provincial Championship is thrilling and I have no doubt it will be well supported by Airdrie residents, businesses and sports enthusiasts.

Airdrie is proud to have hosted major sporting events such as the 2020 Alberta Winter Games, the 2014 Alberta Games and numerous provincial and national championships across many sports. As proud hosts of these events, we know what it takes to showcase your event and provide hospitality and service excellence.

We are a short drive north of the Calgary International Airport and well positioned on the Highway 2 for ease of access. Airdrie has 556 rooms available in our hotel portfolio, all offering affordable rates for families with excellent amenities and services.

Our business community offers a large variety of food services, facilities and retail stores to support the tournament participants during their stay in our city.

Please do not hesitate to connect with our Tourism Development Officer, Shana Quinn at (587)-439-4666 or shauna.quinn@airdrie.ca with any support you require moving forward.

Yours Truly,

Peter Brown

Mayor, City of Airdrie

cc. Host Committee Chair Neil McDermid

Host Committee Associate Chair Stephanie Rapp